
 
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Members’ Regulatory Day 2024 
Global Perspectives: Navigating Regulatory Updates and Packaging & Packaging Waste 

Regulation 
 

We’re looking forward to welcoming you to Leatherhead’s Regulatory Day on 26 September 

at our main office in Epsom. If you haven’t had chance to visit us in Epsom before or attend 

one of our previous members-only days, we do hope that you enjoy spending time in our 

fabulous home.  

 

We hope that the programme we’ve put together is informative and the networking sessions 

provide opportunities for you to meet with us and your industry peers. The programme has 

been designed to provide a global overview, covering the recently established and emerging 

regulations in the UK and EU and in various international markets. In addition to these 

highlights, we will be holding two interactive forums to share insight and thoughts on the 

Packaging and Packaging Waste Regulations and the topical themes of Nutrition, Ultra 

Processed foods and Sustainability, and how these three intersect. 

 

Whilst we will be sharing our expert opinions and views on the day, we also aim to capture the 

key discussion points and more within our 2024 Annual Regulatory Trends Report, which will 

be released today. Please let us know if you wish to have a dedicated presentation to you and 

your team, in which will provide an overview of the report. You can contact your Account 

Manager to arrange a meeting or get in touch at membership@leatherheadfood.com. 

 

Wireless internet is available in the conference area, and we will provide details on the day. 

Feel free to tweet during the day using @leatherheadfood and #leatherheadmembers 

 

Due due to issues with taxis in previous years, we are advising to pre-book and pay in advance 

if you require a taxi, as we have been advised this is the best way to ensure your taxi on the 

day. 

 

Have a great day and please don’t hesitate to ask one of the Leatherhead team if you have 

any questions about the event, would like to make sure you are making the most of your 

membership or need more details on any of our specific services. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Chris Landeg 

Commercial Director  


